
Thank you for your notification of proposed MOD 5 to MP 06_0025. 
Since the closing and sale of previous crown roads through the site, there is now no Crown 
land/road/waterway within or adjoining the site. 
Therefore Crown Lands no longer requires notification, or will be making further submissions 
on this project. 
Thankyou for the opportunity to comment and best of luck with this MP. 
 
Regards 

Wheels 
Helen Wheeler | Natural Resource Project Officer, Crown Lands 
NSW Trade & Investment |5 O'Keefe Ave| Nowra | NSW 2541  
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